
 
 

July 15th 2019 

Aircon Mechanical Systems Inc. 

#21, 1260 Journeys End Circle, Newmarket, ON 

 

Dear Eric Laval, P.Eng. 

Just wanted to let you know how much the staff, tenants as well as myself at Women’s College 

Health Research appreciate the work you and your team at Aircon Mechanical Systems Inc. put 

into the chiller replacement project at 790 Bay Street. Your installation was completed 

properly, on schedule and under budget.  

It was a pleasure working with you through the project as professionalism, knowledge and 

positivity was shown throughout. 

We have already had the opportunity to enjoy the benefits of the new chillers you installed in 

terms of hydro costs, noise levels, and operational reliability.  

We hope to maintain a long and healthy working relationship with Aircon Mechanical Systems 

moving forward. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Harry Hodder, Facilities Manager 

Women’s College Health Research 


